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		  Song: Better Is One Day
		  Artist: Matt Redman

		  Song: Here For You
		  Artist: Matt Redman

		  Song: For the Beauty of the Earth
		  Artist: Various artists

		  Song: My Jesus, I Love Thee
		  Artist: Various artists

		  Song: Love the Lord
		  Artist: Lincoln Brewster

Message                                                    Dr. Robert Miller
“The Soul Transformation Community”

Matthew 22:37-40

Deacon of the Week                                          Jay Brough
Membership is open to anyone who has 1) placed their faith in Jesus Christ 

for the forgiveness of sins and 2) has been baptized by immersion
by a body of believers of like faith and practice.

We will be happy to assist you with these spiritual decisions.
 Text FIRST to (409) 215-0332 to be contacted 

or meet one of our Ministers near the platform after the service 
to discuss your spiritual decision.

Pursuing
Christ FIRST

in Life, Love and 
Actions

409-986-4950 fbctc.com

First Steps

Sermon Series: The Good and Beautiful Community

Today’s Sermon:
“The Soul Transformation Community”

Matthew 22:37-40
Spiritual Rhythm of Life

1. God
    *Prayer – I commit to pray for ___________ minutes  
     every day ______times a week.
    *Bible Study – I commit to read the Bible
     __________________.
    *Contemplation – I commit to sit at the feet of Jesus
     for _________ minutes a day _______ times a week.
    *Church – I commit to attend church at least ____
     times a month, and not to miss more than _______
     times a year.

2. Self
    *Body – I commit to eat a healthy diet and exercise at
     least ___ times a week and to get an adequate amount
     of sleep.
    *Mind – I commit to reading and studying
     _____________________.
    *Soul – I commit to observing a ___________ rest _____
     times a month.

3. Others
    *Patience – I commit to __________ ___________ with
     those who irritate me. 
    *Kindness – I commit to speaking _______ _________ to
     those around me especially those who need it!
    *Goodness – I commit to doing _______ _________ and
     ________ to those in need.

FAMILY WORSHIP DAY
Kids Church Dismissed @ Sermon Time

Children (Kinder - 6th Grade)
are dismissed for KIDS Church

at Sermon Time



November 25 - December 1

Sunday
• 8:30 a.m.   Band/Tech Rehearsal
• 9:30 a.m.   Bible Study
•10:45 a.m.  Worship Service

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday
• 5:00 p.m.   Burgers, Etc. Bunch - Beyond Burger
• 5:30 p.m.   Finance Committee Meeting
• 6:30 p.m.   Prayer, Praise & Bible Study
• 6:30 p.m.   JAM - Youth
• 6:30 p.m.   KIDS JAM - Children

Thursday
•10:00 a.m.  Elmcroft Senior Living Service

Friday
OFFICE CLOSED

Saturday
• 2:00 p.m.   Teddy Bear Tea - Doyle Convention Center

Financial gifts for November 18, 2018
                                                Week            To Date
Financial Plan            21,021.78   714,740.52
Financial Receipt      11,080.00  612,912.69
World Missions			        195.00     5,550.00
Glass Memorial Baptistry	           150.00	   54,922.17

Attendance for November 18, 2018
	 Sunday School       	  		  185
	 Legacy Ministry Visits			    15
	 Worship	               			   300

Worship services are streamed live on the
internet each week from our website.

Recent services are also available short term.
Click on the livestream.

Ministry Staff
Dr. Robert R. Miller, Pastor

John Talley, Associate Pastor, Worship & Administration
Dennis Johns, Associate Pastor, Families

Meschel Hara, Children’s Minister

This Week @ FBCTC A Message From Robert Miller

First Baptist Church
LIVE @ 10:45am

TEDDY BEAR TEA
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1 @ 2:00pm

DOYLE CONVENTION CENTER
$10 per ticket

Tickets are on sale at the church.

HOLY PRESENTS SHOE BOX PROJECT
GRAB A PLASTIC SHOE BOX THIS SUNDAY
FOLLOW DIRECTIONS ON HOW TO FILL IT

MARK IT FOR A BOY/GIRL/AGE
INCLUDE $5 FOR A BIBLE TO BE GIVEN WITH THE BOX

COLLECTION DAY FOR FILLED SHOEBOXES IS
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2

GBA FRUIT SALE
Oranges & Grapefruit PAID orders will be taken until 

November 28.  Fruit will be @ GBA Office
Wednesday, December 5, from 9 AM - 4 PM.

Oranges/Grapefruit -- 18 lbs.
Cost -- $12/bag

To order, call Lela Esmond, 409-933-3353 or e-mail 
Lelaslines@hotmail.com. Make check out to GBA.

Building Update
	 The move over to the mall has been exciting.  
The spirit and enthusiasm over our change have been 
encouraging to me.  Even with so many things still 
under construction, where we are meeting, everyone 
has been able to visualize the possibilities of our new 
building.
	 The process of getting over here has been 
complicated.  It seems that everything that could go 
wrong has gone wrong!  We had two different contracts 
on the Mainland property fall through.  Even though 
we have a contract on the front 9 acres and another 
one on the back 22 acres, we again have run into 
difficulties on closing.  The good news is that both 
parties still want our property, and we hope to close 
on both in the next few months.  This causes a couple 
of issues.  One, our construction will need to stop until 
we receive money from the sale.  Two, we ordered an 
air conditioner chiller for our new building (thinking 
we were going to close in July) that needs to have a 
payment of $200,000 made in the next few weeks.  
God will provide!
	 With everything that has gone wrong, it would 
be easy to start second guessing and get discouraged, 
but I am choosing to face these adversities with faith.  
First, it has become apparent to me Satan did not 
want us in this building and has fought to keep this 
from happening.  Second, since moving to the Mall, 
we are having more guests than we have ever had 
in the ten years I have been the pastor.  Third, God 
has always affirmed in my Spirit that we have made 
the right choice.  God is in this, and He will see us 
through.  To God be the Glory!

Santa’s Helpers
We will be accepting donations for the next 

several weeks to help families that are 
experiencing a financial hardship this Christmas.  
Please contact the church office if you know of 
a family that needs assistance or if your family 

needs assistance this Christmas.


